
District 4 Community Policing Advisory Committee Report, November 2017 through February 2018 

November 28, 2017 meeting 

 No RCMP or D4 Office Supervisor reports 

 The Chair reminded everyone of the new non-emergency number for the RCMP. She also 

reported on a number of items discussed at the CPC meeting: 

o Information on Correctional Services Canada 

o Issues reported to the Public Safety Committee 

 No reports from Speed Watch or Block Watch. Speed watch and BCCW statistics sent with 

agenda. 

 Reports from CPAC members included concerns about:  

o An upsurge in thefts at Station Square, around transit stations, and in the Library and 

Bonsor Recreation centre.  

o Pedestrian safety in dark, rainy weather 

 

No December meeting.  

 

January meeting  cancelled on short notice due to flooding in D4 office board room – no alternate venue 

could be found on short notice.  

 

February 28, 2018 meeting 

 

 RCMP reported on their response to protests about the Kinder Morgan Pipeline.   

 No D4 Office Supervisor’s report 

 No Speed Watch or Block Watch reports. Speed watch and BCCW statistics sent with agenda. 

 CPAC members reported on:  

o Increased drug activity, disruptive behaviours and homelessness in and around public 

and commercial buildings 

o Need for an increase in RCMP numbers to match increased density and population in 

the City 

o ICBC’s Distracted Driving Campaign launch 

o An awareness campaign by Transit Police about sexual assault and harassment on 

transit and around transit stations and bus loops.  

 

 

 


